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On November 16, 2022, at 08.30 a.m. - 12.00 p.m., MUPY’s executives led by Assoc. Prof. Surakit
Nathisuwan, the Dean, along with Assoc. Prof. Preecha Montakantikul, the Deputy Dean for Education,
and MUPY academic staff attended the Presentation Session of Key Results of the Actual Assessment
for the 303rd AUN-QA Programme Assessment according to the ASEAN University Network Quality
Assurance (AUN-QA). Having been held at the Grand Auditorium Hall of the Faculty of Information and
Communication Technology located in Mahidol University (MU), Salaya Campus, the presentation session
was presided over by Prof. Wachira Kochakarn, MU’s Vice President for Human Resource Development.




This event was also joined by MU’s executives, Deans, and faculty members whose academic
programmes had been assessed in the 303rd AUN-QA Programme Assessment. In this regards, AUN-QA
assessors led by Mr. Johnson Ong Chee Bin (lead assessor from Educational Quality International,
Singapore) presented the key results to the program chairs and committees of four assessed academic
programs including 1) Doctor of Pharmacy Programme, Faculty of Pharmacy, 2) Doctor of Veterinary
Medicine Programme, Faculty of Veterinary Science, 3) Bachelor of Engineering Programme in
Environment Engineering and Disaster Management, Mahidol University Kanchanaburi Campus, and 4)
Master of Nursing Science Programme (International Programme), Faculty of Nursing.



Related news:
https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/th/activities/3336



https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3340


